Ovid-Elsie Area Schools

Office of the Superintendent

8989 E. Colony Road | Elsie, M| 48831-9725
Phone: 989-834-2271 | Fax: 989-862-5887
www.ovidelsie.org

February 28, 2022
Dear Marauder Community:

Here is your weekly COVID-19 update. We endeavor to provide you with the most up to date
information. District totals may be found here:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1 PFuShgZO4L HGLLXPERui-PJkhOM6Qg4as6 M{PGEcOQOc/edit

Day Leonard | EEKnight | Middle School | High School | Alt. High School | Staff
Monday 0 0 1 0 0 0
Tuesday 2 0 0 0 0 1

Wednesday 0 0 0 0 0 0
Thursday 0 0 1 1 0 0
Friday 0 0 0 0 0 0
Weekly Totals 2 0 2 1 0 1

We strongly encourage all staff and students who may be exhibiting symptoms to stay home and get
tested, if necessary.

Sincerely,

et (e

Dr. Ryan L. Cunningham, Superintendent, Ovid-Elsie Area Schools
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